
We would like to express our sincere
thanks and appreciation.

Your many acts of kindness, your wonderful cards, and
your stories continue to bring us comfort.

We also want to thank all the people who organized and
set up the Celebration of Life.

Without you, this would not have been possible.

From the Mullen family.

To everyone who has supported us
following the death of

KARLEEN MULLEN


